BEDFORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

To: Members of the Bedford School Committee
From: Cliff Chuang, Superintendent

Date: January 9, 2024

Subject: Overnight Field Trip - February 2024

Kristina Sergi has submitted an overnight Field Trip request form for the Model UN to attend the
BOSMUN Conference at the Boston Marriott-Copley Place hotel from February 2-4, 2024.
Please refer to the linked document for further details about this request.

Suggested Motion: The School committee approves the Model UN Field Trip to Boston
from Feb. 2-4, 2024.

Reference Documents:
e Field Trip Request form: Model UN


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-8c4Yz5jYnxpmKLvqhE2VDS0rTwIORkB/view?usp=drive_link

